
This notice service to inform bidders that the deadline for the above-mentioned bid, as advertised 

in the Mercury (11/06/2021) and the North Coast Courier (17/06/2021) newspapers as well as the 

Enterprise iLembe website and notice board, which was scheduled to close on 13 July 2021 at 

11h00, has been extended to Wednesday, 21 July 2021 at 11h00. 

This extension is due to the unforeseen circumstances regarding the protest action taking place 

within the province which has resulted in road closures. 

Enterprise iLembe apologises for any inconvenience caused. Enquiries may be directed, in 

writing to siyabongasi@enterpriseilembe.co.za.

________________________

Ms C Peters

Acting Chief Executive Officer

Enterprise iLembe

NOTICE OF EXTENSION OF CLOSING DATE
ESTABLISHMENT OF A PANEL OF SERVICE PROVIDERS 

SPECIALIZING IN THE INFORMATION AND COMMUNICATIONS 

TECHNOLOGY SECTOR 

Enterprise iLembe is the Economic Development Agency of the

iLembe District Municipality, responsible for Trade & Investment Promotion and Local 

Economic Development for the region
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